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Hi everyone,  
 
Along with all this hot weather is good news, the Pool is doing great! 
 
Limb pickup: July 12 & 26 (the schedule can be found at www.villageofarcanum.com) 
 
The Administrator filed an application with the County Commissioners to secure funding for the 
resurfacing and striping for West South St.   The request was denied.    All County CDBG monies will 
go to the County Engineer. 
 
Final reading for the School Resource Officer contract was approved. 
 
All the data has been collected that is needed to apply for a loan for a new administration building.  Now 
we will get an engineer to evaluate and submit a plan for the old building to compare and discuss the 
most cost effective way to go, keeping in mind, there is no low interest rate or grant money at this time 
to be loaned to renovate an existing building.   Stay tuned. 
 
The radio system is changing county wide for all emergency/law enforcement agencies to 800 MARCS 
radios.  This system cannot set off our Tornado Sirens.  We have entered into an agreement with the 
City of Greenville to have the Greenville Communications Center activate our sirens.  They are doing 
this free of charge.  The service is basically the same as when the Sheriff’s Department activated the 
sirens. 
 
We are in the process of purchasing a street sweeper from Greenville.  This is a much needed machine 
for the street department. 
    
I haven’t commented much lately regarding the construction of the automated sewer plant.  Construction 
has been running on schedule and we haven’t had any hiccups, so the completion date is still set for 
May, 2019. Building Crafts has been an excellent contractor to work with. 
 
Old Fashioned Days was a success.   The comment/suggestion meeting went very well, and I think 
Arcanum can look forward to some productive changes for 2019. 
 
Movie night will be near the end of July.    Look for the date on the website.  You will also be asked to 
vote on the selection of the movie.    FUN! FUN! 
   
Please watch for children at play as you drive the streets in Arcanum. Safety is so important! They are 
enjoying the summer and sometimes forget to watch for traffic. 
 
Enjoy the summer, 
                                    “Judy’s on Duty” 
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